MAYOR Mark Ledbetter

COUNCIL
Richard Hunt
Josephine Holman
Anthony Ingle
Kim Shelton
Brandi Speck

WATER/WASTE SUPERINTENDENT Kenny Henshaw City of Cowan

301 Cumberland St. E P.O. Box 338 Cowan, TN 37318 CITY RECORDER
Mary Pearson

CHIEF OF POLICE
Allen Wilkinson

STREET/SANITATION SUPERINTENDENT Sammy Shedd

FIRE CHIEF
Tommy Myers

BUILDING INSPECTOR Dennis Doney

Jennifer Dodd
Director, Division of Water Resources
ATTN: Engineering Services Unit
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11<sup>th</sup> Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

RE:

Slagtown Subdivision

Franklin Co.

Dear Ms. Dodd,

We have approved the design of the above referenced project consisting of gravity-fed lines to pump station and pumped back to gravity sewer lines and agree to own, operate, and maintain the proposed project after one year in operation. We have conducted an analysis and determined the system has adequate capacity and that the project will not create or exacerbate any overflow problems.

Sincerely, Kenny Henshur

Kenny Henshaw

Cowan Waterworks & Sewer Plant Superintendent

MAYOR Mark Ledbetter

COUNCIL Richard Hunt Josephine Holman Anthony Iugle Kim Shelton Brandi Speck

WATER/WASTE SUPERINTENDENT Kenny Henshaw City of Cowan

301 Cumberland St. E P.O. Box 338 Cowan, TN 37318 CITY RECORDER

Mary Pearson

CHIEF OF POLICE Allen Wilkinson

STREET/SANITATION SUPERINTENDENT Sammy Shedd

FIRE CHIEF
Tommy Myers

BUILDING INSPECTOR
Dennis Doney

Jennifer Dodd Director, Division of Water Resources ATTN: Engineering Services Unit William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11<sup>th</sup> Floor Nashville, Tennessee 37243

RE:

Slagtown Subdivision

Franklin Co.

Dear Ms. Dodd,

We have approved the design of the above referenced water line project as predetermined on plans and agree to own, operate, and maintain the proposed project after one year in operation. We have conducted an analysis and determined the system has adequate capacity and that the project will not create or exacerbate any overflow problems.

Sincerely, Kenry Herrera

Kenny Henshaw

Cowan Waterworks & Sewer Plant Superintendent